
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Thank you all for helping to keep our community safe by wearing face masks when you arrive at and leave the 
school sites. I would like to remind everyone to please maintain a 2 metre distance from other adults and keep 
pathways and school entrances/gates as clear as possible, so that all families can move freely between the two 
school sites. 
It was wonderful to see so many of our children dressed in their Rainbow, Brownie, Beaver and Cub  
Uniforms on Remembrance Day. The two minute silence was marked by all staff and children            
across the Federation, and the children all behaved impeccably. 
Best wishes, 
Miss J.Concannon 
Federation Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Do not forget to let your Class Teacher know your 

score. Anyone who completes all 6 fitness challenges 

will receive our KFOS Fitness Certificate!  

Challenge: Week 2 

How long can you hold the tree pose for?  

Try with your other foot and compare times.  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Our Federation Christmas Lunch this year will take 
place on Wednesday 9th December. Sadly, with our 
current Health and Safety Measures in place we are 
unable to extend this to children who are not 
currently having a hot dinner. If your child has a 
Packed Lunch you may wish to provide them with a 
special festive treat to have in their lunch boxes on 
this day.   

Thank you PTA!  
The PTA are kindly providing all children (Hot lunches 
and Packed Lunches) with a Christmas Cracker on the 
day! These are being paid for by the PTA out of 
money raised during the Autumn Term. Both the PTA 
and the schools are so grateful for your continued 
support.  

Main Course 
Roast British Chicken 

Mini Cumberland Sausage 
Quorn Sausage Christmas Cracker (v) 

served with 
Sage & Onion Stuffing, Roast Potatoes, Seasonal 

Vegetables & Gravy 
 

Dessert 
Orange Shortbread (v) dusted with Cinnamon 

Sugar. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              NHS TRACK AND TRACE APP 

                      PROTECT YOUR LOVED ONES - PLEASE DOWNLOAD THE APP 

 

 

 

 

Knaphill Federation of Schools 
Knaphill Lower School and Knaphill School 

“Together we are Better” 

 
Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 9th October 2020 

Weekly Focus                                                                                  Friday 13th November  2020 

h October 2020 

 

Families Magazine 

We are pleased to be able to send you the 

 Nov/Dec Families Magazine. It is packed with local 

Christmas events and also has many resources and 

ideas for Christmas crafts, cooking and more to help 

you and your family enjoy Christmas                  

Time. 
 

You can read the magazine HERE.  

 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED – THANK YOU!  

Thank you for your generous Children In Need 
Donations.  We have raised over £500 so far for the 
Charity! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kfos-cin 

 

https://clt989391.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=B45971B&e=115DE5F&c=F18CF&t=1&l=4D3781F9&email=W8zP%2BIP%2B4Da%2BmxeKVWaRB%2Fu%2Fo%2FR%2B%2BEYv8jPzhq1N4mMe2757PeXmYw%3D%3D&seq=1
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kfos-cin

